
Parc Eglos School Newsletter 
Friday, 20th May 2016 

Bike Club 

We still have some spaces available in the second group for bike club which will be starting after half 
term. If you would like to secure your child a place please contact Jess Gilbert on 01326 555235 or let 
us know in the school office. Thank you. 

Parking 

We are still receiving a number of complaints about parking around the school premises. Please could we ask parents 
to ensure they are parking in sensible places and not blocking local residents’ driveways. The yellow zig-zags should 
be kept clear at all times to keep our pupils safe. Thank you. 

Sports Days 

KS2 (Years 3-6) and KS1 (Years 1 and 2) Sports Days will be held on Thursday 30th June 2016. KS2 will take place 
in the morning and KS1 in the afternoon. Foundation and Pathways will be holding a separate event on Tuesday 19th   
July 2016 from 1.45pm-3.00pm. 

Attendance 

Please may we remind you that the expected percentage attendance for a child is 96%. We are currently a little   
behind the curve to make that this year so please can we redouble our efforts in these lovely summer months to   
really keep our attendance outstanding! We are aware that there is a lot of illness around at the moment but please 
could parents ensure that they contact the school office before 8.45am if your child is not going to be at school. 
Thank you. 

Lost Property 

We will be clearing out a large amount of lost property on Friday 27th May 2016 so please ensure you have a good 
look through if your child has lost anything before this date. Thank you. 

Flora Day Picture Competition 

A big well done to Dylan Preece who won the competition for the best Flora Day picture. His picture has been    
mounted and framed by ‘Pictures and Things’ gallery in Helston.  

Update regarding the Multi Academy Trust 

Further to our recent parent information session on academisation, we have displayed the following information on 
our website so as to keep you full updated on the school’s current position. We are very happy to listen to any     
feedback and the formal consultation period regarding this will be in July 2016. This information can be found at 
http://www.parc-eglos.cornwall.sch.uk/school-nursery/school-information-1/academisation 

 Frequently Asked Questions – Staff 

 Frequently Asked Questions – Parents 

 Parent Information Session powerpoint 

 What Does Governance Look Like in a MAT powerpoint 

 What is a MAT powerpoint 

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 
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Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The            
expected      
percentage 
attendance 
for a child is 
96%.  Lets 
see if each 
class can aim 
for this or 
above! 

Date Event 

24th May 2016 Bingo Night in the School Hall 6.00-7.30pm 

25th-27th May 2016 Year 4 Residential Trip to Newquay 

W/C 30th May 2016 Half term - SCHOOL CLOSED 

6th June 2016 School INSET Day - SCHOOL CLOSED 

15th June 2016 Year 6 Transition at Mullion Secondary School (AM Only) 

20th-21st June 2016 Year 6 Transition at Helston Community College 

28th June 2016 Year 6 Transition at Mullion Secondary School 

30th June 2016 Sports Day for Y1-Y6 

22nd July 2016 Last Day of Term 

5th/6th September 2016 School INSET Days - SCHOOL CLOSED 

7th September 2016 Autumn Term Begins 

19th July 2016 Pathways and Foundation Sports Afternoon - 1.45pm-3.00pm 

Sunbeams 94.0% 
Stars 88.9% 
1HT 95.7% 
1CS 91.0% 
2HR 93.9% 
2KD 94.5% 
3EB 92.4% 

3SG/VO 92.4% 
4SC 95.4% 
4AB 96.3% 
5RG 99.3% 
5SR 97.1% 
6KH 97.6% 
6KB 96.7% 

Class Attendance % No. of Lates 
1 
1 
1 
0 
1 
6 
1 
4 
1 
1 
1 
0 
0 
4 

 

Next week our school menu will be on Green 
week 

Friends of Parc Eglos 

This week’s recycling winners were the sunbeams class 

and 6KB. We raised a total of £16.00.  

We are looking for "extra" recycling next week so if you 

have any unwanted jewellery, old UK or foreign         

banknotes and coins, stamps, mobile phones, cameras or 

electronic gadgets (broken or working), these can be 

brought into school next Monday (23rd) or Tuesday 

(24th) in a carrier bag. This will be collected with the 

usual recycling. Many thanks to those of you who have         

returned your donations already.  

We would also like to remind you that our ‘Bingo Night’ 

will be held in the school hall on Tuesday 24th May 

2016 from 6.00-7.30pm. Please return your slips as soon 

as possible if you are planning on coming along to join us. 

Thank you. 

INSET Days 2016-17 

We would like to remind you of our confirmed INSET 

days for the next academic year, 2016-2017.  

 Monday 5th September 2016 

 Tuesday 6th September 2016 

 Monday 24th July 2017 

 Tuesday 25th July 2017 

 Wednesday 26th July 2017 


